Translation of letter received from Meesrs. Tochigi Shoji
Kaisha, dated 3rd July, 1937.-

S/S "UME MARU"

Dear 8irs,
We beg to inform you with regret that it has now

been decided to withdraw the (lassification of the above-
named vessel from your Society, and the (lassification Certi-

ficates are being returned to you herewith,

We are, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

TOCHIGI SHOJI KAISHA.-
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